
 

 

STAFF NOTICE 19TH MARCH 2020 

NURSERY AND SCHOOLS   
 

ALL RISEDALE STAFF ARE EXEMPT FROM 

THE CLOSURES. 

NURSERY 

LYNWOOD NURSERY HAS AGREED TO 

STAY OPEN AND YOUR CHILD CAN BE 

CARED FOR THERE.  

PLEASE PHONE DEBBY OATES ON 821998 

TO ARRANGE A PLACE. 

SCHOOL  

YOU ARE IN THE CATEGORY THAT SAYS 

YOUR CHILD CAN STILL GO TO SCHOOL. 

PLEASE SEE YOUR MANAGER OR THE 

EMAILS FROM YOUR SCHOOL AS YOU MAY 

HAVE TO REGISTER FOR A PLACE. EACH 

SCHOOL SHOULD BE MAKING 

ARRANGEMENTS TO LOOK AFTER YOUR 

CHILD.  

BARBARA JOHNSON   

 


